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The Valley, October 10th, 2022 
 
This week October 09 – 15, 2022 marks Statistics Week 2022 in Anguilla.  
 
As is customary, the Anguilla Statistics Department usually uses the opportunity to sensitize and provide information to the 
general public about data and the role it plays in evidence based decision making. This year as our focus continues to be 
the execution of the Enumeration phase of the Anguilla Population and Housing (AP&H) Census 2022, our efforts have 
been scaled back. 
 
Nonetheless, we hope the activities assists with our publicity, motivation and sensitization of the AP&H Census 2022. 
 
This week the ASD will sponsor a daily quiz on Radio Anguilla at 8:00AM and 4:30PM with two (2) questions each time; one 
(1) for adults and one (1) for children. Prizes include Census paraphernalia, with a final draw on Friday, October 14, 2022 
for a Galaxy Tablet. 
 
Additionally information from the Visitation Record Listing stage of the AP&H Census 2022 as at October 6, 2022 will be 
posted to a number of electronic billboards and screens around the island and in businesses. 
 
October 15, 2022 is Caribbean Statistics Day and the Secretary General of CARICOM has provided a message in for that 
day which will be shared with media houses to be read in their newscasts. 
 
We encourage the general public to participate and look out for the data, remember, “It All Adds Up”. 
 
Happy Statistics Day!. 
 
For further information on the Anguilla Population and Housing Census 2022 please contact the Chief Statistician, Mrs. Lori-
Rae Alleyne-Franklin at 497-5731 or email statistics@gov.ai  

 
 


